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Policy  
Students  
 
Appropriate dress and grooming is important for success in employment.  Furthermore, 
safety regulations require specific types of clothing and/or personal protective equipment 
in many occupational areas.   
 
Employer dress and hygiene expectations, safety regulations, personal protective 
equipment, and other related requirements shall be incorporated into instruction in ROP 
courses.  When necessary, instructors shall establish dress requirements that satisfy 
safety regulations and are consistent with industry standards for the occupational area 
taught.  
 
 
 


